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July 8, 2022 

To the honorable chair and commissioners:  

 

Milwaukee Preservation Alliance concurs with Staff comments regarding the demolition of the existing 

parish hall, the construction of a new parish hall, and the construction of a new apartment building for St. 

Mark’s Church. We agree that the proposal meets the guidelines for new construction and is respectful of 

the character of the surrounding historic district. We also encourage the commission to consider Staff’s 

minor suggested changes, which we believe will provide a positive impact on the project.  

Thank you as always for your hard work on behalf of the people and places of Milwaukee. 

 

Respectfully,  

Jeremy Ebersole 

Executive Director 

Milwaukee Preservation Alliance 


